Hello AWSC,

Since the Assembly in June we have had only one district meeting, which was held July 20th. The district has been very
active with events.

D8 hosted the Area Alateen conference held on the weekend of June 14, and the teens in our district did a fantastic job
from actually drawing the logo to making sure all the meetings were planned and ready to go. There were record
breaking numbers for the event with 39 teens and 19 AMIAS, 11 teens were from D8 so thank you to everyone who
contributed to the change for change.

On July 20th the Saturday night Spanish meeting Un Dia A La Vez (one day at a time) held their 15 year anniversary
party, they celebrated with a quinceanera theme. There was food, music and dancing. In attendance was a wonderful
woman who shared her experience about meeting Lois at the first ever Puerto Rico convention and the 75 people in
attendance were mesmerized by her story. There were 3-4 speakers and open mike for members to share. The food was
amazing and it was a very fun night.

Yesterday July 27th our ADR and his group hosted the conflict resolution workshop. Cindy J our area delegate did a
fabulous job utilizing the conflict resolution kit and chairing a meeting of approximately 75 members. This was an
interactive meeting and a wonderful way to learn how to use the program tools to deal with conflict.

Confirmed Events:

1. AMIAS Training: Aug 10, 2019. 10am — 2pm at the Club
Outreach:

Our 3 District positions for out-reach; Public information, Institutions, and Cooperating with professional communities
(CPC), have decided to work as a team called the Public Outreach Team (PO Team). Here are some amazing things this
team is doing.

1. Still tracking feedback from groups about how people hear about Al-anon i.e. Web, phone, etc. this request has
been added to the GR sign in sheet at district meetings

2. Posters are still available and the team is tracking where they are placed.

3. Presenting their PowerPoint to other groups in the district to generate more awareness for outreach.

We have a few thought/task force activities happening in the district.

Elections and Service Positions. — Carmen & Di

Task Force: 2 Month review on election attendance policy (remote access) — Donna

Task Force: Small group, improving participation at District meeting — Pat

To be created: Task force on Raffle for events and what kind of items go in baskets in keeping with our principles,
and encourage more raffle participation at events.
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We look forward to a great AWSC, and see you all soon.
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